
 
 
Greetings, 
 
Here is a summary of major events and decisions made at the October 5-7 California 
Urban Forest Council Meeting in Temecula.	
  
 	
  
The Governing Body of CAVFC has been restructured into two bodies:	
  
1) Board of Directors- the governing board that raises money	
  
2) Policy Council-create the vision and advocacy through strategic planning	
  
            -Advisory Council-help to support but not advocate urban greening	
  
You can find more info about this on the CAVFC website	
  
 	
  
The Central Coast Urban Forest Council recently had ‘region’ dropped from its name. 
We will engage in face to face meetings twice a year. These will consist of one annual 
conference and one that takes place six months from the conference. This next face to 
face meeting will take place in San Luis Obispo April 7, 2011.	
  
 	
  
There are monthly phone conferences on the 2nd Wednesday of every month from 11 
AM to 12PM. Ken Knight will initiate.	
  
The following are the scheduled phone conference meetings: November 10, 2010, 
December 8, 2010, January 12, 2011, February 9, 2011, March 9, 2011, April 6, 2011 (to 
prepare for April 7 meeting), May 11, 2011, June 8, 2011, and September 14, 2011 (in 
preparation for the annual conference). There will be no meetings held in July or August.	
  
 	
  
Upcoming events include the Project Learning Tree Professional Development 
Workshop Thursday October 21, 2010, the Healthy CommuniTrees Tree Planting 
Saturday October 23, 2010, and the Young Tree Care Workshop Saturday January 22, 
2010. There are more details to follow.	
  
 	
  
If you would like to get further involved, please contact me at the information provided 
below. Thank you.	
  
 	
  
Ken	
  Knight,	
  Co-­‐Chair	
  
Central	
  Coast	
  UFC	
  
69	
  Calaveras	
  Ave.	
  
Goleta,	
  CA	
  93117	
  
kennethknight@cox.net	
  
(805)	
  685-­‐7910	
  (office)	
  
(805)	
  252-­‐1952	
  (cell)	
  


